
Colorado SNAP emergency allotment
benefits ending

All Coloradans who receive Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP)
 benefits are going to see a reduction in their monthly benefit amount after
February. The temporary additional benefit amounts (emergency allotments) are
ending due to the result of recent federal congressional action. The last emergency
allotment benefits will be delivered in February. You will still receive SNAP in March,
but benefits will return to regular levels.
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Colorado Legal Services statement on Mercy Housing v. Bermudez

Oct. 22, 2024 — Matt Baca, Executive Director of Colorado Legal Services,…
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Need for legal support to obtain basic necessities prevalent in all parts of…
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